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Charge to the Simulation Committee 

 
 

December 1, 2024 
 

On behalf of NASPAA President Mohamad Alkadry, the charge for the NASPAA Simulation 
Committee for 2024-2025 is below. The Committee is expected to use the reporting tool 
(attached) to monitor its progress. A report is to be presented at the May 2025 Executive 
Council meeting. 

The Committee is charged with: 

1. Assessing the Modality of the Student Competition: Evaluate whether the Student 
Simulation Competition should remain fully virtual or transition to a hybrid format, 
incorporating both online and in-person sites. The Committee’s recommendation should 
be included in its May report to the Council.  

2. Reviewing the Committee Structure: Collaborate with the NASPAA Teaching and 
Learning Committee to identify areas for collaboration and determine whether the work 
should continue to be done by two separate committees. The Committee should include 
its recommendation in the May report to the Council. 

3. Promoting Its Work: Prepare and deliver a webinar during Spring 2025. The webinar 
should highlight the Committee’s ongoing work and promote the use of simulations in 
the classroom, the Student Simulation Competition, and the Publicases.org platform.  

4. Continuing Support for Competition and Workshop Planning: Consistent with previous 
years, continue to assist NASPAA staff in planning and executing the Student Simulation 
Competition and the Simulation Workshop at the NASPAA Annual Conference. 

 

Appendix A – Committee Progress Tracker 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sQa9WXOSDba9lNn5KK3ngNr8rFoAKI5Y/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GWCQTWtw_RvGOBOiJNwHoPr9E8cTdisIvs9lcWO-KmE/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Sxyz1jjHZyhILtrqf7r_UDMfWYbkog6O/view?usp=sharing

